
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Mike has been volunteering with us for about a 
decade, and this is his second time being recognized as 
volunteer of the month because, frankly, the astounding 
numbers we’ve been seeing at adoption events and the 
increased lifesaving efforts at our facility would not be 
possible without him because Mike does adoption 
counseling for us. Often. 

This summer, we’ve asked more of him than usual – 
he’s helped two out of the three big adoption events so far 
this year, and it makes a huge difference in the number of 
animals we’re able to adopt out. He also regularly helps 
with Saturdays, our busiest day of the week, and all of this 
in spite of allergy to cats. Mike is gracious, generous, and a 
tremendous asset to the organization. 

 


